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I am writing in STRONG opposition to SB 210. This is voter suppression, plain and 

simple. Why do the Republicans in office hate freedom and democracy so much? 

You will NOT take away our vote-by-mail. It's one of the things that makes Oregon 

such a great state to live in, and our votes will not be suppressed. Those of you 

behind this proposed bill are very few, and we, the voters, are many. And we are 

ANGRY. You will never beat us with this little cheating tactics. Brock Smith, you fear 

us and our collective power, and it shows. Go take up another line of work, because 

clearly government isn't for you. Brock Smith is about to get Stopped Quick. 

 

NO on SB 210 


